
         Date:  

To, 

The Sarpanch, 

__________________ Village Panchayat, 

____________________– Goa 

 

Sub: Request for administrative support to the Students who have enrolled for the Swachh Bharat 

Summer Internship(SBSI)  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

'Swachh Bharat Summer Internship – 100 Hours of Swachhata' program was launched by the 

Ministry of Human Resource Development(MHRD) in association with the Ministry of 

Drinking Water and Sanitation in 2018. Goa University has decided to continue offering this 

Internship to all the Colleges and University students in Goa. 

The following students have enrolled for SBSI from the Department of 

__________________, Institute Name to work for __________ Village: 

1.   

2.   

3.   

4.   

5.   

6.   

7.   

8.   

9.   

10.  

We kindly request you to provide your inputs / suggestions and all necessary support to these 

students to successfully complete their Internship work so that we together work on this 

mission to achieve the vision of a CLEAN, GREEN and HYGIENIC INDIA. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

_______________________ 

SBSI Mentor, Department of _______________, 

Institute Name. 


